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As a grandfather who watched his only granddaughter suffer the debilitating ravages 

of PANS/PANDAS, I have seen how necessary yet difficult it can be to obtain 

informed treatment without the barriers of payment. PANS/PANDAS can be 

successfully treated despite the very different manifestation of this condition in 

children and young adults. The fact that this condition has been difficult to understand 

should not allow parents to experience consequential financial damage in paying for 

medical treatment. I support Senate Bill 628. Thank you.  


